
To whom it concerns,  

I support leaving this magnificent wild herd in Theodore Roosevelt National Park. I would like to 

thank the North Dakota Government for taking a stand to protect these horses and helping to keep 

them wild and free in Theodore Roosevelt National Park! 

Thank you, 

Darlene Morrison 

Bristolville, Ohio 


